



Status of decay solenoid

- *Cooldown after initial oil leak had started last week*
- *Another oil leak, 23rd July!*
- *Everything shutdown – cooling stopped*
- *Leak traced and fixed by HPC 24th July*
- *Cleaning & purging being done now/over weekend*
- *Ready for cooldown restart on Monday, 28th July*
- *BUT:*
 - *Local temperature too hot for compressor*
 - *Not clear that oil leak problems attributable to this*
 - *John Govans, Tim Hayler urgently considering local A/C installation*
 - *Should decide this before re-starting*
 - *But if we did start Monday, would be ready mid-August*